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Year 6 Production 

 

This year our production is called ‘Star Warts, The  
Umpire Strikes Back’ an intergalactic musical comedy 
written by Craig Hawes.  A bunch of goofy characters, 
led by Princess Nebular, form a rebellion against the 
evil Umpire on Planet Wimbledonia.  Can they master 
the power of the sauce to save the galaxy or will it be 
game, set and match to the Umpire?   

The children have been working incredibly hard to 
produce their show; learning lines, songs and making props.  Please ask them what they need for 
their costumes.  Tickets for our intergalactic space adventure will be £2 each and you will be notified 
when they are available.  There are two performances for our Year 6 families.  Firstly, Thursday 29th 
June at 6pm and again on Friday 30th June at 1.30pm.  Please come and be entertained by your    
children! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 

Working together for a successful future 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 

Working together for a successful future 



 

Working together for a successful future 

Sports and Other Events 

 

Netball 

Last Friday, we took a year 6 team over to Ryde school to compete in a 
Netball tournament. All the children gave 100% in all the games and 
played really well. At the end of the tournament, the organiser Anne, 
made a point of coming over to the team and praising them and telling 
them it had been a pleasure to umpire their matches. 

 

Sea safe course 

On Tuesday a group from year 6 were 
lucky enough to attend a sea safe 
course given by the life guards from  
Ryde and Sandown beaches. They were 
given a safety briefing about the        
possible dangers of the sea and talked 
about what they would do to help in 
those situations. They then went out 
into the water with the instructors 
learning all about how to stay safe in 
the sea and what to do if they or a 
friend was in trouble. 

 

 

Athletics  

On Thursday, a team from year 6 took part in the Cowes cluster athletics competition over at 
Lanesend Primary. The children all competed to the best of their abilities despite facing some         

obstacles on the day. 
Some even had to run 
their race twice! It was 
an incredibly hot    
morning but the children 
kept their heads up and 
a smile on their faces. 

 

Missing from the photo 
is Lottie R who             
unfortunately injured 
her arm whilst leading in 
her race, meaning she     
couldn’t then compete 
for the remainder of the 
event - wishing her a 
speedy recovery!     
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Dance Live Update from Miss Croutear 

 

The new dates came out last week for Dance Live in a letter. The dates are also below as some     
people may have missed it. Please read them carefully and let me know if your child is unable to 
make rehearsals. It is vitally important they all come as much as they can as they are part of our 
team.  

The dancers have been working so hard and it is looking great! The stage and costume team have 
begun making set, soundtrack and costumes and the choir have also started learning the song to  
record for the soundtrack which is super exciting. The Fundraising team have been running a tuck 
shop on Fridays and are working towards a Popcorn Party! As always thank you for all the support 
and any questions please contact me.  The tuckshop will be going back to cash too! 
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Best wishes, 
 

 

Samantha Sillito    

Headteacher  

And finally… 

Thank you the car park has been much better this week, we appreciate your support.   

Have a lovely weekend!  

Take up for SIMS lite 

 

If you haven’t done so already can you please sign 
up to Sims lite by accepting the invitation that has 
been sent to you.  All updates to SIMs including 
important contact information will only be made   
using this system.  Thank you 

Year 3 Roman Villa Trip 

 

3PT will be visiting the Roman Villa on Thursday 22nd 
June. 

3AH will be visiting the Roman Villa on Thursday 29th 
June. 

The trip will cost £4.17 per child and will last               
approximately two hours, returning to school before 
lunch break. In order to keep costs down we will be 
travelling in the school’s minibuses. 

Please make a payment of £4.17 via SCOPAY between 
Monday 5th and Monday 19th June.  

 

 

Sun Cream and Nut allergy 

I just wanted to make everyone aware 
that some sun creams have changed their 
ingredients very recently and have added 
almond oil or similar. Although their    
websites state this should not cause a 
food allergy, another school, has            
experienced anaphylactic shock in a child 
who has come into contact with these 
products. The popular product that 
caused the problem is Nivea Kids and 
now we are unsure how many sun creams 
have made this change. Please can you 
check your sun creams to ensure that 
they do not contain almond oil or similar. 
If your child as an allergy to nuts. 

It is sometimes recorded as:               
Prunus Amygdalus Dulcis Oil. 
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Free parental courses from Hampshire.  Please click here for more details. 

https://www.hants.gov.uk/solihullapproach
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